February 10, 2014

Dear Parents,

This week we will be in week three of our unit “Stories and Rhymes.”  We will continue to focus on fairy tales.  We will recognize the letter Vv, match rhyming words and pictures, match numbers to objects, count to 20 out loud, write our first and last names, and complete several Valentine’s Day activities.

Pre K will be getting report cards today.  Please sign the envelope and return it to me.  You may keep the report card at home.  Please pay close attention to the areas that your child may need to focus on and make improvements.  

Parent-teacher conferences will be tomorrow, Tuesday, Feb. 11, 2014 from 4-5:30 PM.  Our exciting ‘Raising a Reader” workshop will be at 5:45 PM.  Please plan to be here at this time for the workshop, even if you do not come for conferences, as you will learn about an exciting at-home reading program that your child will have the opportunity to participate in.  If you are finished with your conference with me, you may wait in the cafeteria until time for the workshop.

We will have a Valentine’s Day class party on Friday, Feb. 14, at 2:30 PM.  Please get with our head room mother about plans for this.  Please send in valentine’s cards for your child to share with the class on Friday morning.  Please do NOT address the cards to the kids in the class.  Simply have your child sign his/her name to 17 cards ahead of time to pass out.

Please be reminded that Saturday, Feb. 15, 2014 will be a make-up day.  School will be in session from 8 AM to 1 PM.  

Have a great week!!

Mrs. Wright

